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The realities of operating  
in Christchurch in 2012

	 The average job cycle time in Christchurch has  
increased from 60 to 80 minutes.

	 The increase is due to a combination of factors, including  
the condition of roads and the type of calls St John is responding to.

	 Since the earthquake we have seen an increase in breathing  
and heart problems in Christchurch.

	 Five St John facilities in Christchurch remain closed for safety reasons,  
including Wainoni station and St Asaph Street station.

	 Our former administration offices at Hereford Street are in the red zone. Our  
administration team has just started working from facilities in Orchard Road.

	 St John has raised approximately $4 million to repair and replace equipment,  
and to be ready for any possible future events.


